
Schedule of Events  
 
Baptism Dates 
July 10th; August 14th; Sept 11th;  

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 

419 Conception Bay Highway 
Phone: 834-4501 or email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 

website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 
  

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

The 4th Annual Ros Butler 
Memorial Golf 
Tournament is all set and 
ready to go, rain or shine at 
700 am, Sept 17th at the 
Willows.  Everyone is 
welcome. First time golfers 
or the more seasoned, come 
along for a fun filled day.  
Register a team or as an 
individual but register early 
as spaces fill up quickly.  
For information call 
Madonna at 834-8286, 
Helen at 834-3325 or 
Lorraine at 834-3940. 

June 26 
8:30 am - Holy Eucharist BCP 
10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 
7:00 pm - Gospel Hymn Sing 
 
Sidespersons  
Team #4, Percy Greenslade 
 
Eucharistic Assistants 
8:30 am - Betty 
10:00 am - Amanda, Madonna, Barb P, Clarence 
 
Greeters 
10:00 am - Blanche Baker, Phoebe Smith 
 
Readers  
#1 Georgina Smith 
#2 Emily Rideout 
#3 Clarence Fagan 
 
Servers 
Anna Batten, Rebecca Trevors 

WE NEED YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESSES 

To send you information as quickly as possible when events demand speedy 
action and to keep you up to date on developing issues and activities, send us 
a simple email to communications@allsaintsparish.ca asking to be placed on 

the contact list. 

THE CANDLE 

Mission Statement 

The purpose of All Saints 
is to be a family of 

worshipping Christians 
dedicated to Christian 
Education, Spiritual 

Growth, Pastoral Care,  
Outreach and 
Fellowship. 

June 19, 2011 

Get ready,” 
Pandamania” 
is coming to All 
Saints Church 
Foxtrap.  June 
27th to July 3rd  
is the week set 
for this year’s 

Vacation Bible School.   Forms are at the Parish 
Hall or on our website.  For any further 
information contact  Helen at 834-3325. 

50th Anniversary Celebration   

On June 24th , 1961  Everett Hobbs was ordained as a Deacon in the Anglican Church 
of Canada. 

On Sunday, June 26th, 2011 we will celebrate his 50 years in ordained ministry at our 
10am service.  Our worship will be followed by a pot-luck luncheon in the parish 
hall. 

Please join us and make this a wonderful celebration for Rev.’d Everett !! 

Position Available (Cemetery Worker) 

For a level I, II, III student for 6 weeks, 30 hours per week at $10.00 an hour.  Please 
contact Heber Best at 834-2356 or Dave Rideout at 834-5776. 

Quarterly Statements and Information Flyers: 
Your year-to-date financial statements, along with a number of information flyers 
were due to be mailed this week.  Unfortunately we were unable to get them out 
before Canada Postal workers were locked out.  They have been placed at the 
back of the church for you to pick up.  If you do not receive one, please contact 
the office at 834-4501, or by email at office@allsaintsparish.ca.  



Sobeys Gift Certificates for Sale  
Ways ‘n Means are beginning a new 
fundraising initiative for our parish.  Are 
you a Sobeys shopper?  If so how about 
supporting our parish by  giving us your  
money in exchange for a Certificate of 
equal value to shop at Sobeys: for 
example a $100.00  gift certificate will 
cost you $100.00,  Sobeys will give us a 
percentage of all certificates purchased 
from All Saints. 

CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK 
We encourage everyone to remember the 
less fortunate in our area and to make 
your donation to the food bank on a 
regular basis. 
 
Items needed: 
 
Cereal 
Cake Mix 
Tin fruit 
Pasta Sauce 
Side Kicks/Hamburger Helper 
Kraft Dinner 
Powdered Juice (tang) 
Sugar 
Tin Spaghetti/noodles 
Chef Boyardee 

Corporate Sponsors 
 

We recognize and thank the 
following businesses for their kind 

donations towards  
Phase 1: Exterior Renovation of our  

Church Building 
  

Dennis Porter Trucking Ltd. 
S & L Porter Homes Ltd.  
Robert Regular Law Office  

FYR Auto Services Ltd. 
Craig Piercey: Remax   

D.J. Seafoods  
Dalton’s Manufacturing Ltd. 

Space for Lease   
 

We have space that may fit your 
needs.  If you are interested in leasing 

a room, or rooms in our parish hall 
we invite you to contact the office at 

834-4501 for further details.    
 

Trinity Sunday, is one of the few feasts of the Christian Year that 

celebrates a reality and doctrine rather than an event or person. On 

Trinity Sunday we remember and honor the eternal God: the Father, 

the Son, and the Holy Spirit. Trinity Sunday is celebrated the Sunday 

after Pentecost, and lasts only one day, which is symbolic of the unity of 

the Trinity.  

 

The Trinity is a mystery. By mystery the Church does not mean a 

riddle, but rather the Trinity is a reality above our human 

comprehension that we may begin to grasp, but ultimately must know 

through worship, symbol, and faith. It has been said that mystery is not 

a wall to run up against, but an ocean in which to swim. 

Preliminary Notice: Spirit of the Sea Festival   

The Spirit of the Sea Festival Committee 
are excited about the plans for this 
summer’s festival weekend.  August 19th-
21st, 2011 has been set aside for our 
celebration. Friday night (19th) features 
Rev. Roy Martin.  Saturday, Aug.20th 
begins with a great Newfoundland 
breakfast, in the afternoon there’s the 
usual sales of baked goods, preserves, 
crafts  as well as many other  
opportunities to participate in and enjoy. 
We will also feature a magician, for the 

children and canteen will be available as 
well as tea/coffee and sweet treats for the 
adults.  Saturday evening is extra special 
as we will be featuring a dinner theatre 
“The Legend of the Black-Headed 
Seagull”, a wonderfully written 
Newfoundland Folk Opera  by Brett & 
Fred Vey of the Music Box in Kelligrews. 
What a wonderful opportunity to enjoy a 
weekend  with family, friends and 
visitors.   Spread the word and stay tuned 
for updates. 

Memorials  
 
A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund for Roofing in 
Loving Memory of:  
 

 Joe Dawe by Joey, Jackie, Hunter, Andrew, Alice, Darrell, Rebecca, Mitchell, 

 Kyle & Shawn.  

 Wilson Porter by Barb. 
 Hubert Weir, Ches Tilley, Uriah Butler, Thomas Weir by Barbara & Robert  Tilley 
 & family. 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund for a Window in 
Loving Memory of:  
 
 Samuel Jefford from Wife Joan, Children Bruce, Lloyd, Wes, Roger, Henry, 
 Winnie, Vera, Cheryl, Joanne and families. 
 
A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund in Loving 
Memory of:  
 
 Blanche Dawe & Rose Dawe by Jacob Dawe. 

 Betty Bursey by Steve, Colleen & Lucas Porter. 

 Elizabeth (Betty) Bursey from Dale and Joanne Bickford. 

 Betty Bursey by Nevill & Judith Mills. 

 

A Thank Offering has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund for 
George Evans, who celebrated his birthday on June 11th. 


